
HCS Grading Committee
Jan 25th, 2023 Committee:

HS-2 Admin, 3 Teachers, 1 Parent
MS-1 Admin., 2 Teachers, 1 Parent

Elem.- 1 Admin., 2 Teachers, 1 Parent
CAS-1 Admin

CO-5 CO Team Members
Purpose-As a group we will review the current policy and determine if it will need 

to be altered. 
Our why is to answer the question-Are we giving our students every 

financial benefit we can to become successful and save our parents 
money?



Current Grading Scale
Primary Grading Scale 

4=Exceeding Standards

3=Meeting Standards

2=Making Progress toward Standards

1=Lacking Adequate Progress Towards Standards

Intermediate/MS/High School Grading Scale

100-92 = A 

91-82 = B 

81-70 = C 

69-60 = D 

59-0    = F



KEES Money



Proposed Grading Scale

A 90-100

B 80-89

C 70-79

D 60-69

F 59 and below



KEES Financial Benefit Example



University of Kentucky/Murray State



Current 10 Point Scale District and States

KY High Schools to just name a few
                                             Beechwood High School                      Union County
                                              Highlands High School                   Hopkins County
                                               Lafayette High School         Marshall County
                                         Louisville Male High School               Murray Independent
                                             Henry Clay High School             Owensboro Independent

   Boone County Webster County
Boyle County
Bullitt County

Pikeville Independent
Whitley County
Fayette County

Jefferson County
Warren County

Dupont Manual High School



Rational

Many Kentucky K-12 districts and schools, as well as other states, have adopted a 10 point 
grading scale. It will be beneficial to our students and parents to be more in line with other 
districts and schools. This scale will make a difference in the amount of KEES scholarship money 
and university scholarship money that a student may receive upon graduation. Many colleges 
review a student's GPA for admissions and scholarship opportunities. This will create a common 
denominator for colleges to compare and contrast our students and their academic performance 
as compared to others across the state and nation. The new proposed grading scale will provide 
our students with greater opportunities for more scholarship money.

Changing the grading scale does not change the pursuit of excellence nor the level of academic 
rigor in our classrooms. It does however level the playing field and puts more money in the 
pockets of our families to pursue their chosen postsecondary education opportunities.


